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To start things off this week I would like 
to thank all of the children and parents 
for their patience and understanding 
over the past two weeks.  Thank you to 
the staff as well for carrying out the 
arrangements to make the school as 
safe as possible; it is another great 
example of how our school community 
works together.  Everyone seems happy 
to the back and our new children 
throughout the school have settled in 
superbly – a real testament to all of our 
children for the friendly, welcoming 
atmosphere they promote at the school. 
We are wary that a lot of information 
has come your way recently and the 
next few weeks will present new 
challenges; it is important that we are 
there for our children and if you have 
any concerns then please make us 
aware.  Face to face meetings are 
difficult in the current climate but you 
can contact us through emails and 
please look out for new Google 
Classroom invites.  We will be using 
Google Classroom for a range of things 
from communication, setting homework 
and for setting school work if there are 
any prolonged illnesses. 
 
I am really proud of how we have all 
pulled together and worked together 
over the past couple of weeks.  It has 
been really pleasing to see our school 
filled with smiles over the past two 
weeks and we should really praise our 
children for the courage, resilience and 
positivity they have shown in recent 
times. 
 
With the email of this newsletter please 
find attached guidance in recognising 
symptoms of COVID:19.  Currently we 
are in a fortunate position, but it is 
important that we are aware of any 
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symptoms relating to COVID:19 and 
other illnesses.  We will be airing on 
the side of caution with sicknesses 
and we ask that you do the same; 
however we will not be asking you to 
unnecessarily get tests or isolate.  We 
will treat each case of any potential 
illnesses in the correct manner.   
 
Also with our newsletter this week 
you will find a link to update our child 
and parent records – we ask that all 
parents engage with this so that we 
have the most up to date 
information.  The link has been 
emailed, but can be accessed here: 
https://forms.gle/9U8VfvBaEb3YEzTC
8 
There are a few reminders/requests 
to finish with: 
-Please ensure that you socially 
distance for pick-ups and drop-offs 
and do not block the road or 
pavement. 
-Please ensure that all clothing is 
named. 
-When sending in a snack, please 
make sure that it is a healthy snack, 
not chocolate or crisps. 
-When paying by BACS, please do so 
with payments only over £10.   
 
Lastly, please find attached a letter to 
parents from the Director of Public 
Health at Cornwall Council that all 
schools have been asked to send out. 
 
Have a great weekend, 
 

Mr Josh McDonald 
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School Dinner Menu 
w/c: 21/09/20 

Monday – Sausage or Vegetarian sausage with mashed potatoes, beans and sweet corn 

Chocolate sponge 

Tuesday – Lasagne (beef or vegetarian), garlic bread and salad 

Orange and mandarin jelly 

Wednesday – Roast chicken with stuffing and vegetable or stuffed butternut squash 

Rice pudding and fruit compote 

Thursday – Fish or Mac n Cheese bites with chips, peas and bean 

Fruity tray bake 

Friday - Pasties 

Ice cream 
Jacket Potatoes available daily (other than Friday) with a range of fillings 

 

Payments can be made through bank transfer (please email secretary@stburyanacademy.org for information) or 

in a sealed envelope on Fridays.  Thank you 
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